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On Saturday, SOLAN held the fourth annual Research Day. Over 120 participants visited the school and
observed various classes. Of course, all students gave an incredible effort, but Grade 6 was particularly
impressive during their science class. They donned their labcoats, broke into their groups, and happily
reported the findings of the Science of Bath Project!

This week, Mr. Nagao held a meeting with Grade 5 and 6 to announce that a few lucky students from One
Stone, a school that is a leader of innovative education in America, will visit SOLAN at the end of February. 

In preparation for the event, SOLAN students will have the opportunity to suggest and plan different activites
such as a school tour, popular places to visit in Nagoya, and more. This is a fantastic cross-cultural
opportunity for the students to learn more about exemplary schools and engage with the English language.
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